
 

 

 

Slaley First School 
 

 

Friday 4th November 2022 

What is happening this week? 
 
Monday 7th November – Parents Evening (Afternoon for parents of EY children) – All 
appointment times have been given out earlier this week. 
 
Friday 18th November – 
CHILDREN IN NEEED – Children can come to school dressed in non-school uniform 
(around the ‘spotty theme’ if they wish) 
School Council will be meeting on Monday to firm up plans so more details of the activities 
the children will be involved in will follow on Tuesday  
 
Monday 28th November – Parents Maths Evening (Reception – Year 4) – 3.30pm 
 
All Christmas Events will be outlined in a separate letter early next week. 
 
Have a lovely weekend!! 
 


